
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families: 
 
Out of an abundance of caution and due to the recent orders by the governor, we will 
continue to require parents or guardians who are dropping off or picking up their 
children at a Stepping Stone School campus to wear masks.  
 
We recently announced a quick and easy way for you to notify us in advance by texting 
the campus principal when you are on your way to pick up your child from Stepping 
Stone School. You should already have the information you need to send the text. If you 
don’t have it, please speak to your campus principal.   
 
Stepping Stone School will continue to do all we have been doing to ensure the safety, 
security and health of the children in our care.  All of the high-level sanitization practices 
that have been in effect for the last four and a half months will continue.  We will also 
continue to serve children their food individually, not family style.  I will personally 
continue to communicate with you on a regular basis to ensure you know what Stepping 
Stone School’s practices and procedures are around preventing COVID-19.  
 
All entering the buildings are still required to have their temperatures taken and an 
overall wellness check will be performed. Children will be monitored for wellness 
throughout the day. All teachers and administrators are required to wear masks.  
 
For those of you who will be choosing to keep your elementary school age children home 
this fall, we are happy to announce that we are retrofitting our school age classrooms to 
accommodate full-time At Home elementary school (public or private) fall curricula and 
learning! We will provide At Home learning spaces for those children who will need to be 
on-line to complete their school work. Our capable faculty are fully prepared to assist 
the children in this exciting and forward-thinking program! As before, children will need 
to bring their own laptops or tablets.  
 
We will continue to uphold ALL of the original practices and procedures set in place 
earlier this year to help prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus. Stepping Stone School 
is committed to your peace of mind. You can be sure your children are well cared for, 
loved and their health and safety are being guarded at the highest level possible! 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Rhonda Paver, M.A. 
Owner and Executive Director 


